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Our curriculum 

drivers are: 

C 
Community 

A 
Aspiration 

R 
Resilience 

E 
Empathy 

 

House Team Winner: Ouse 

Attendance Winners 

Class Winner: Beech 

Individual 100%: Alfie-Ted 

Whole School since start of academic year (96% expected) = 94.86% 

Whole School last week = 93.77% 

 

 

Welcome to the last Snippets of 2024  

Christmas Festivities 

Party Day and Christmas Dinner are this Thursday.  Children can come in party 

clothes / non-uniform all day.  Please ensure children are suitably dressed for 

playing games, dancing and for being outside at play and lunchtimes.  

Also, a reminder, Friday is Christmas Jumper Day in exchange for £1 to go 

towards School fund.  We look forward to seeing a wonderful array of 

Christmas clothing! 
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A few key dates for your diary… 

Mon 16th Dec 

• 9.30am – KS2 Christmas Concert – extra seats available - see Parentmail 

• 1.30pm – EYFS / KS1 Christmas Play – extra seats available - see Parentmail 

• 6pm – KS2 Christmas Concert – extra seats available - see Parentmail 

 

Tues 17th Dec 

• 9.30am – EYFS / KS1 Christmas Play – extra seats available - see Parentmail 

 

Thurs 19th Dec 

• Christmas Party Day and Christmas Dinner 

 

Fri 20th Dec 

• Christmas Jumper Day (£1 donation to school) 

• School Closes for Christmas 

 

Mon 6th Jan 

• School Closed – Teacher Training Day 

 

Tues 7th Jan 

• School re-opens 

 

 

Goodbye… 

We will be saying ‘goodbye’ to Mrs Brown on Friday.  On behalf of us all, we would like to thank Mrs 

Brown for all her hard work and wish her all the best for the future.  

 

And finally… 

We would like to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and look forward to seeing you all in the New 

Year.  We hope Santa is kind to you all! 

 

Thank you for all your support this year.  Let’s see what 2025 brings! 

 

School re-opens to children on Tuesday 7th January.  

 


